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Date What Who Further Information 

15 November Beach to Bush  K-6  

29 November Presentation Day 2023—10 am All Students/Families/

Community Sponsors 

Everyone Welcome—Morning tea      

following  Ceremony 

4-15 December Sport Swimming  2.30-3.30 pm K-6 Permission Note to go home. 

13 December Year 6 Farewell  Year 6 Invitations to be sent home  

13 December  Whole School Disco 7.00 - 8.30 K-6 Murrurundi Golf Club 

15 December Last day for students & teachers   
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Class K/1  

K/1 attends the library to borrow books every week. They choose books they can read, and also books that older siblings, 

parents and other family members can enjoy with them. This particular afternoon, Year 6 boys joined us and shared a       

fabulous reading experience with the younger students in the school. All K/1 students were engaged, listening intently. 

Thank you Year 6 boys. 

Ms Mitchell and Mrs Leayr 
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Class 2/3/4 

I am incredibly proud to share that even with a disruptive week 3 with the class having a variety of teachers due to my 
illness, all teachers reported that they maintained their excellent behaviour and work ethic and continued to work hard 
through the week. Well done students!! I would like to officially welcome two new students to our class, siblings Rory 
(year 4) and Heidi (year 2). They have both settled in extremely well and have already added wonderful value to our 
classroom. I would also like to farewell Chad. We wish him all the best at his new school. 

 

Mrs Foley, Ms Fin and Ms Petrie 
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Class 5/6 

Over the past two weeks in 5-6, we have been working hard exploring the different types of poetry with students               
constructing Kennings and Haiku poems. In Maths we've been exploring number patterns and how they follow specific rules 
to continue. 
  
Earlier this week we begun a new artwork, experimenting with blending colours to create backgrounds where we will paint 
reflections across the middle of our landscapes. We have also sketched out landscapes of Murrurundi which will be used 
later in our poetry unit. This week we also welcomed K-1 into our room. Throughout the day we assisted with reading, 
maths and some writing tasks. It was a great opportunity for students to demonstrate their leadership skills whilst helping 
with our K-1 learning. 
  
This week saw our first harvest from the garden, harvesting our radishes which we planted in week 5 last term. Whilst this 
wasn't the most successful crop, it was very rewarding to see the crops which we planted finally being ready to harvest. We 
are looking forward to seeing our celery, tomatoes and strawberries be ready for harvesting in the near future. 

 
Mr Pulik and Mrs Gorst 
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Beersheba Day 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 2023 
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Thank you to everyone that supported our recent Scholastic Book Fair! 

 

Over the two weeks that our book 

fair was held $1593.00 of books 

were purchased. This event is an 

amazing fundraiser for our school. 

Murrurundi Public School will                  

receive approx. $398.00 in       

Scholastic vouchers to purchase 

much needed resources for our 

school. 

 

        

 

 

 

Weekly Reminders  

Library Day - Wednesday please ensure your child has a library bag so they can borrow books from the school 

library . 

Sport Days - Wednesday and Friday - Please wear your sports uniform. 

Canteen Day - Monday . Canteen order bags go home Friday 

Murrurundi P&C General Meeting 

The next P&C Meeting will be held Tuesday NOV 14 in the class 2/3/4  

classroom at 4.00pm.  Everyone welcome and invited to attend.  

Please enter the school via the back gate behind the Bowling club. 

You are invited to the next meeting to discuss 

the organisation of the school’s 175 years of op-

eration in 2024. The next meeting is the 15 No-

vember at 5.00pm in the 2/3/4 classroom. 

Please enter the school via the back gate. We 

are looking forward to hearing your ideas. 

mailto:murrurundi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 Murrurundi Public School - School Newsletter 

Assembly Awards Term 4 -  Week 5      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Merit - Academic  

Isabelle 

Cooper W 

Kyesha 

Mylah 

Emmalyn 

Will 

 

PBL           

Hunter A—Personal Best 

Matilda T—Responsible 

Cooper T—Respectful 

Tarquin—Respectful 

 

 

Bronze Award 

Ayaan 

Sarah 

Christopher 

 

Cooper 

Charlie 

Assembly Reminder 

All parents and  

visitors must sign in at 

 the school office on 

 entry to the school. 

Silver Award 

Charlie 

Ella 

 

 

Mayor For A Day Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                Matilda                             Charlie 
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